
1

Lou Mansolillo

From: Joseph Tudino <jptudino@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 9:22 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee; Rep. Blazejewski, Christopher R.
Subject: HB7617

Good Morning, 
 
I'm writing to you in support of HB7617.  It is imperative that carbon emissions are decreased in every sector of our 
society in order to avoid the catastrophic effects of climate change. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joseph Tudino 
Providence, RI 
02903 


